

Excalibur Primary School
Ivy Lane, Alsager
STOKE-ON-TRENT, Cheshire
ST7 2RQ

Phone: 01270 685136

Fax: 01270 872825

Email: admin@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk

26 January 2016

| Subject: Primary Sharing Music Concert | Name: Miss Ann Other | |
|--|----------------------|--|
| | Class: 3B | |

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our Year 5 children have been invited to take part in a Primary Sharing Music Concert at St Mary's Church, Alsager on Friday 5th February 2016. The preparations for the concert will start at 2pm. Therefore, we will walk your children down to St Mary's Church for this time.

The doors open at 3.30pm and the concert starts at 4pm, 2 parents/carers per family are welcome to attend. The concert finishes at 4.30pm, please can you arrange for your child to be picked up from St Mary's Church at this time.

Please ensure that your child has suitable clothing for the walk. In addition, all children will need a snack and a full water bottle.

If any parents are available to walk down with us please indicate on the slip below or contact the school office by e mail or phone.

Please complete the permission slip below and return to school or grant permission on Parentmail2.

Yours sincerely, Miss A McArdle Teacher

St Mary's Church

| | Mary's Church in Alsager on Friday 5th February up from St Mary's Church after the performance |
|--------------|--|
| Child's name | Signed |